
I’m all for a place like this to help drug addiction and the mentally ill.  My concern is the 
location.  We’ve had several scary incidences just in the ravine here.  We don’t need 
that type of traffic in this area…not to mention the paraphernalia that would be more 
common back here. It would jeopardize the safety of all the kids in the neighbourhood.  
 
 
Thanks, 
Sally Ramirez and Evan Finlayson 
Fox Hollow Crescent resident 
 


